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________________________________________________________________________________________________________
NOTICE:

The next meeting of the BRRCC will be Tuesday, June 3rd at the Greenwell Springs Rd. Library at 7:00pm
_______________________________________________________________________________________
Sunday May 20th was a beautiful day and the only ones at the field were Bill Diedrich and myself, unless someone came out after 2pm.  Bill said a lot of the club members were at the field on Saturday.  Anyway, I managed to get in three flights on my Pulse XT sporting a brand new OS 45 AX.  The engine had been run at home but this was the first flights and all went well.
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Bill’s first flight was with an LT-40.  These planes are just graceful in the air.  Next he flew a small Hobbico electric Cub – this bird was squirrelly.  It needed a little CG adjustment.
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Bill also brought out a Dragon Lady with a new Magnum 90 2C.  He wanted to test fly but decided just rune the engine a little more.  RPMs on the high end and at idle were great.  What a beautiful plane.
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I also want to comment on how well the field looked after all the hard work done by club members a couple of weeks ago.  There must be a story behind the “George” and “Georgette” porta- potties.  They are much nicer than the old buildings.

More pictures from the Work Day:  These have already been shown on the web site.  
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On the Building Board

The following Cub is being built and flown by my Nephew, Jeff Naul, from Monroe, La.  I include these pictures of Jeff’s plane as a teaser for the up and coming Cub Day on May 10 at the BRRCC flying field. Come see the plane in person.
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Sig ¼ scale Cub clipped to 88”
Magnum 160 twin 4C          Keleoe Exhaust

Robart scale gear            Home made gas tank
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Like the nose art?  If all goes well, Jeff will bring it to the military fly in.  Can you name the plane?
How about this take off?  Inverted take off followed by horizontal roll.
Editor:  Pat Beard












